Statement by the delegation of Kyrgyzstan


Thank you, Mr. President, 


The delegation of Kyrgyzstan is greatly satisfied with the results of the Conference and especially with the positive decision in regard tot he post of High Commissioner on Human Rights. 


It is our deep conviction that the Vienna Declaration provides a lot of possibilities to make a breakthrough in the field of human rights and we hope that the follow-up to the Conference will be fruitful and constructive. 


With great pleasure we pay tribute to the hospitality of the people of Austria, and highly appreciate, Mr. President, your personal contribution to the success of this historic Conference. 


Thank you very much. 

